
OHR  Urges  Swift  Results  in
Visici

Office of the High Representative is extremely concerned about
reports that a Mosque in Višići has been damaged in a fire and
calls for the appropriate authorities   to investigate this
incident as quickly as possible.

While  it  is  too  early  to  conclude  the
investigation,  Hercegovina-Neretva  Ministry  of  Interior
spokesperson says that preliminary indications are it was not
an accident.

Attacks on religious objects or threats to the population can
not be tolerated and are to be condemned. OHR expects that
such  incidents  are  treated  with  appropriate  urgency  and
seriousness.
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